
	

	
	

 

	

	

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
As part of National Numeracy Day celebrations, the 

entire school took part in a day of celebrating the 
value of Numeracy. P3 took part in an outdoor 

learning lesson all about time.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Ahoy mateys! This term P3 have been learning all about 
Pirates. They loved dressing up as different pirates and 

finding buried treasure in the sand or sailing the seas in our 
class pirate ship on the lookout for buried treasure. P3 
have been designing treasure maps and writing diary 

entries as if they were a pirate. They have explored the 
different parts of a pirate ship and researched famous 

pirates. Freya designed her own pirate ship using 
recyclable materials, well done Freya! 

 

THROUGH THE KEYHOLE WITH PRIMARY 3 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P3 have been busy planting and take caring of 
lettuces and broad beans in our vegetable patch. We 

can’t wait to taste our home-grown vegetables.  
 

Termly Newsletter 
Keep up-to-date with the latest school news - Summer 2024 

This term we dropped into the P3 classroom to find out what they have been getting up to recently! 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P3 have been learning all about coding and were very 
excited to code a micro:bit. They all coded micro:bits to 

say their name. 
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Well done to the girls’ 
football team that took 
part in the Coaching for 

Christ Cup! 

 

	

 

School Football Team 
 

 

 

    

 

	 	

	 	

 

Thank You! 
 

Thank you for supporting our Teddy Bear Picnic for Cancer 
Fund for Children! We raised over £400!  

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                   

SCHOOL DIARY DATES 
Final Day of Term – Friday 28th June 2024 @12pm  
 
P7 Leavers’ Event – Tuesday 25th June 2024  
 
School Fun Day – Wednesday 26th June 2024 
 
First Day of new school year – Tues 27th August 2024 12pm 
finish 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Open Farm Weekend 
 

Our P3 and P5 classes had a brilliant time 
visiting local farms part of the DAERA 

Open Farm Weekend. Thanks to Craighall 
Farm and Lislagan Farm for such 

memorable visits. 
 

 

 

 

	


